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IN REPLY REFER TO: 24 February 2012

To whom it may concern:

I hereby certify that Dr. Vicente Félix Mateo, is part of the group of reviewers of
the articles presented for publication in the Revista Panamericana de Salud
Publica/ Pan American Journal of Public Health. Dr. Mateo has carried out this
function since January 30t%, 2012 and has reviewed one manuscript.

The Journal is a multilingual (Spanish, English and Portuguese), peer-reviewed
journal, published monthly by the Pan American Health Organization; it
includes original research reports, literature reviews, current topics, and special
reports.

This certificate is extended at the request of the interested party.

Sincerely,

Editor in Chief
Pan American Journal of Public Health/
Revista Panamerican de Salud Publica
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